From: Quintana, Vanessa

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 9:24 AM

To: Comments, BCC Agenda

Subject: FW: Online Customer Service Contact Us Form Result #20179722

From: noreply@fs30.formsite.com <noreply@fs30.formsite.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2021 2:04 PM **To:** Public, AF <publicaf@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Subject: Online Customer Service Contact Us Form Result #20179722

CAUTION:

This message has originated from **Outside of the Organization**. **Do Not Click** on links or open attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

This information is a result of a Pinellas County Online Customer Service form submission from the Pinellas County web site.

Direction of Inquiry	General Information
Subject	End the mask mandate
Message	Hello, I've emailed a few times and have never received a response. I see on the 9th on your meeting notes it shows there was a discussion on easing the COVID regulations. The meeting notes are so vague that I cannot find the section of the video that addresses that meeting note. Can you please tell me what the resolution was with that or how to navigate your notes so I can more easily find that information moving forward? Thank you.
Your Name	Kiley Baldauf
Your Street Address	1429 Watermill Cir
City/Unincorporated County	Tarpon Springs
Zip Code	34689
Your Phone Number	4123703094
Your Email Address	kileybaldauf@gmail.com

This email was sent to publicaf@pinellascounty.org as a result of a form being completed.

Click here to report unwanted email.



From: Greenleaf, Kim

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 4:47 PM

To: Comments, BCC Agenda

Subject: Oppose-LSOE - Mask Ordinance at 2/23rd BCC Meeting

Attachments: 17265890_VOICE_210219-105202.wav; Sarasota City Lifted Their Mask Mandate

See attached voicemail from Pam McAloon voicing her displeasure with the Mask ordinance. She would like to see it rescinded.

Received call from Toni Trevillain voicing her displeasure the mask ordinance, LSOE and the funds being spent on vaccinations. She would like to see them all rescinded. She plans to attend the BCC meeting on 2/23rd and speak before the Commission.

Kimberly H. Greenleaf

Executive Aide to Commissioner Dave Eggers, Chair Pinellas Board of County Commissioners, District 4 315 Court Street, Clearwater, FL 33756 727-464-3276 office 727-464-3022 fax kgreenleaf@pinellascounty.org www.pinellascounty.org

All government correspondence is subject to the public records law.

From: noreply@fs30.formsite.com on behalf of m.petsche at hotmail.com <noreply@fs30.formsite.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 14, 2021 5:16 PM

To: Eggers, Dave

Subject: Online Customer Service Contact Us Form Result #20120093

CAUTION:

This message has originated from **Outside of the Organization**. **Do Not Click** on links or open attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

This information is a result of a Pinellas County Online Customer Service form submission from the Pinellas County web site.

Direction of Inquiry Commissioner Janet C. Long - District 1

Commissioner Pat Gerard - District 2

Commissioner Charlie Justice - District 3 (2021 Vice Chair)

Commissioner Dave Eggers - District 4 (2021 Chair) Commissioner Karen Williams Seel - District 5 Commissioner Kathleen Peters - District 6 Commissioner René Flowers - District 7

County Administrator

Subject Mask Mandate

Message Greetings Pinellas County Commissioners,

I'm writing today over great concern on your insistence to continue the county wide mask mandate. No, I will not debate any legality or constitutional right for either side. I ask you to take into consideration the safety concerns.

We have been dealing with the virus for almost a year now. Everyone is well aware of proper hand washing and social distancing. Medical personnel now know how to treat cases with far more positive outcomes than before. People are more apt to stay home when they are feeling ill and parents are keeping their sick children home instead of sending them to school.

My concerns are that you are taking a "one size fits all" approach. Business' are not honoring the medical exemption, complete strangers verbally attacking people not wearing a mask and who legitimately have difficulty wearing a mask due to a medical condition and a safety issue.

There are many business' who have signs stating "Masks required to enter, If you do not comply, you will be asked to leave". Where is the medical considerations there? Order on line and we will bring your order out? Would we allow someone in a wheelchair to be treated this way? Or, someone wheeling their oxygen tank with them? Would we allow them to be denied entrance due to their disability? Some business' will refuse to check you out if your mask doesn't fully cover your nose! This is beginning to become utter nonsense for adults to act this way and unprofessional for business' to treat their customers like this.

I have seen and heard stories of people "stalking", arguing and threatening others in stores

demanding they put a mask on. Would you like a complete stranger, who knows nothing about you, demand that you do something? This is a real safety issue! I have personally seen people completely covered with hoodies, sunglasses and their mask pulled all the way up covering their face entering a business. Again, a very serious safety concern!

With all of the knowledge that we now have for preventing and treating this virus, your mask mandate is really not necessary anymore. People who are concerned about becoming infected can continue to wear their mask but requiring that everyone should wear one is no longer essential.

Thank you for time and consideration to the concerns of ALL of the residents in Pinellas.

Michele Petsche

Your Name	Michele Petsche
Your Street Address	1541 Carroll St
City/Unincorporated County	Clearwater
Zip Code	33755
Your Phone Number	17272594678
Your Email Address	m.petsche@hotmail.com

This email was sent to deggers@pinellascounty.org as a result of a form being completed.

<u>Click here</u> to report unwanted email.



From: Quintana, Vanessa

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 4:00 PM

To: Comments, BCC Agenda

Subject: FW: Online Customer Service Contact Us Form Result #20110992

From: noreply@fs30.formsite.com <noreply@fs30.formsite.com>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 3:03 PM **To:** Public, AF <publicaf@co.pinellas.fl.us>

Subject: Online Customer Service Contact Us Form Result #20110992

CAUTION:

This message has originated from **Outside of the Organization**. **Do Not Click** on links or open attachments unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

This information is a result of a Pinellas County Online Customer Service form submission from the Pinellas County web site.

Direction of Inquiry	General Information
Subject	Please lift the Mask Mandate
Message	Please lift the county-wide mask mandate now. There is no statewide mandate. There is evidence that masks do not work to prevent virus transmission. The flip-flop guidance from the federal government is laughable at this point. Why not make masks optional now? We're a year into masking with no let-up in sight. You will see from statistics that masks have not helped with the transmission of the virus (states with v. without mandates). Please just consider lifting the mandate.
Your Name	Debra A Ollom
Your Street Address	3154 Eagles Landing Cir W
City/Unincorporated County	Clearwater, FL
Zip Code	33761
Your Phone Number	4252412992
Your Email Address	debraollom@outlook.com

This email was sent to publicaf@pinellascounty.org as a result of a form being completed.

Click here to report unwanted email.

